
 

Visit our website at www.bennettvillage.ca 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A Message from our Family 
Council 

 

New to the Bennett? Naturally you're wondering 
how the best care is provided to your family 
members but don't know who to ask and what to 
ask?  Wondering who the Family Council is? We are 
you. Our parents, brothers and sisters are also 
residents at the Bennett.  We meet over Zoom for a 
half hour one evening per month to discuss and 
share all sorts of news, concerns, the new building, 
without Bennett Centre staff in attendance.  Please 
join us. Discover the value of being involved! Email 
us to get added to the circulation list. Also join our 
Facebook - search for "The Bennett Family". 

Neil & Rick 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

e: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com 

fb: Join us on our Facebook Group  

w: Bennett Centre Family Council Website  

 

 Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fgroups%2FBennettfamilycounsel%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSFEDELE%40haltonhealthcare.com%7Cd2150463c122456c497b08d9d047f376%7C60fc610c99ad44bca2d51ff574df5d0d%7C0%7C0%7C637769829716151117%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=t7Iffm7rWeYfeftBSz5BGm9h5mkGYVhikviK%2FJQKJuE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbennettvillage.ca%2Fbennett-centres-family%2Ffamily-council%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSFEDELE%40haltonhealthcare.com%7Cd2150463c122456c497b08d9d047f376%7C60fc610c99ad44bca2d51ff574df5d0d%7C0%7C0%7C637769829716151117%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=jR8XCO02JK3Jh%2FyjDUUOemviCX7esnsogp%2F%2BDYpq84o%3D&reserved=0


 

 
 

 

Vaccine Booster Update 

There has been an update to the dates 

essential caregivers will be required to have 

their 3rd Covid-19 Vaccine by. As of January 

28th, the ministry of Long Term Care has 

extended this deadline to Mar 14th. If you have 

not already done so, and if you are an essential 

caregiver, please send proof of your Covid-19 

Vaccine Booster shot (3rd) to Alison at 

aagnew@bennettvillage.ca by no later than Mar 

14th, 2022. Essential caregivers are required to 

have their booster by the mentioned date. If you 

have any questions, please contact Alison.  

 

Happy Birthday Ellen! 

Family Council Website 

The Bennett Village website has a section 

specifically for current families of the Bennett 

Centre. It is here that we will add updates, 

newsletters and photos. It is only accessible if you 

create an account that will be approved by Sonia 

or Jeanette. If you are interested in accessing this 

feature of our website, please follow the following 

steps. 

1. Go to www.bennettvillage.ca 

2. Select Bennett Centre 

3. Select subheading “Bennett Centre 

Families”. In the drop down, select bulletins 

4. Register using your email 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact Sonia at sfedele@bennettvillage.ca  

 

 

Parachute Fun! 
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